
Minutes WIMS Executive Council Meeting 
June 26, 2015 

 
 

Members Present: Janet Wooten, Elaine Hardman, JoAnn Raines, Kathy O'Hanlon, Jun 
Han Kim, Paulette Wehner, Ashley Zawodniak 
 
1. Old Business: 
 a. Announcement was made that the next Journeys will be July 28th at noon, with 
Ms. Beth Hammers as our featured guest. 
 
 b. Workshop by Meggin McIntosh – the afternoon of Wednesday, September 16th 
was chosen for this workshop. There was much discussion. We will get word to deans, 
program directors and chairs to ensure that our constituencies take advantage of this 
opportunity. CTL will assist with registration and advertising. Dr. Delidow will forward 
flyers to committee members as soon as TAA sends them.  
 
2. New Business: 
 Initiatives for the year 
  The committee spoke at length about the possibility of forming writing 
groups as a means of promoting trainee and faculty productivity. This idea will be 
explored further.  
 
 


